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DEL HAVEN WATER PROJECT 

Water Meter Pit / Service Location 

 

The water main installation on your street is nearing completion.  The next step of the 

project is installing the water service lateral from the water main to a Water Meter Pit. The 

Water Meter Pit will be installed along the street in the utility right of way in front of your 

property.  It cannot be installed in driveways and sidewalks.   

Please find attached a wooden stake that you can use to mark the location where you 

would prefer to have your water meter pit.  We will do our best to install the water meter pit in 

the location of your choice.  As with all utility construction, we really never know what we are 

going to encounter until we start digging, so locations may change due to unforeseen conditions.  

If you do not mark your preferred location, we will use our judgement to determine a location 

that is beneficial to all parties. 

We have also attached information from the Middle Township Construction Code Official 

advising you of the code requirements and procedures to follow to obtain a plumbing permit 

and to complete the water service lateral installation from the water meter pit to your interior 

water plumbing.  Questions regarding permits and inspections should be directed to the 

Township of Middle Construction Code Office 609-465-8740.  

One common question we get: “Can I keep my existing well for outdoor use”?  The answer 

is yes with conditions.  There has to be a complete physical separation between your well and 

the house’s domestic water system, the well must be physically separated from the domestic 

water system.  

The next communication you will receive from LTMUA will be a Certified letter to notifying 

that the project in your area is substantially complete and you may connect to the system.   

If you have any questions regarding the placement of the meter you may call the LTMUA 

Main Office at 609-886-7146 option #3.  If someone is not able to answer when you call, please 

leave a voice message so your call can be directed to the correct individual.  


